BILSTHORPE VILLAGE HALL RENOVATIONS TO DATE

For some years the Parish Council has been looking into the renovation of the village hall.

We have been working with Newark and Sherwood District Council, who have carried out surveys
and produced a scope of works which was presented to the residents at the open day at the village
hall on Saturday 10" November 2018 and can also be found here on the website.

We have looked into sources of funding and was awarded £2222 from the LIS scheme and we also
have £7500 per year from the Windfarm community fund.

The next stage to fund the renovations will be to formally approve to apply for a loan from the Public
Works Loan Board (PWLB). The Parish council will be discussing this along with the following report
at their council meeting on Monday 14 October 2019.

The Parish Council will not be increasing the Precept to fund the repayments



